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There are so many very good reasons to not allow this new regulation to not become law, just read
all the comments. Another one is why have some of the worst air days we have ever had been
allowed to happen because of the fires that have occurred. Air you can smell, brown air you can see
and particles floating down from the sky. Why doesn't the dept of Ecology try and help that
problem that effects quality of life rather then enacting a law that will effect the Washington citizen.


